
Notice of Public Hearing 
Town of Shutesbury, Planning Board 

 
In accordance with MGL Ch. 40A, Sec. 5, the Shutesbury Planning Board will hold a public 
hearing on Monday, April 7, 2025, at 7:00pm to consider three Zoning 
Bylaw amendments. These bylaws would: 1) delete Article VII (Rate of Growth), which is 
obsolete; 2) update Accessory Dwelling Unit regulations to comply with recent State statutes; 3) 
add a new residential use for Tiny Houses, currently allowed under MA Building Code. The 
proposed amendments are available at https://shutesbury.org/planning_board. The meeting will 
be held virtually via Zoom and the link will be posted on the meeting calendar 
at www.Shutesbury.org. 


